GREATER**LONDON**AUTHORITY

By email

Corporate Management Our ref: MGLA290116-4042

Date: 8 February 2016

Dear

Freedom of Information request

Thank you for your email of 29 January 2016 where you have requested the following information

- a) The dates on which the Mayor of London has met with representatives of Uber within the last 12 months;
- b) The dates on which officials have met with representatives of Uber within the last 12 months;
- c) Copies of all minutes of the meetings that fall within the scope of my request in (a) and (b) above.

We have conducted searches with the Transport team and the Mayor's Private Office and can confirm that a meeting took place on 9th December 2015 with Isabel Dedring, the Deputy Mayor for Transport and Uber, however no minutes were taken during this meeting.

No further information was located within scope of your request.

If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, ensuring that you quote the reference at the top of this letter.

Yours sincerely

Meena Shah

Information Governance Officer

If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the complaints procedure, available at: http://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/greater-london-authority-gla/sharing-our-information/freedom-information